
CCD/CYO NEWS 
 

Totus Tuus Thank You! 
  Thank you to all who made  

St. Ann’s Totus Tuus week a success!   
The children had a wonderful time learning 

about the faith and just having fun! 

 
The Steubenville Mid-America Conference will be July 21-
23.  There is an exciting lineup of speakers, musicians and 
presenters, to challenge Catholic youth to stand firm in their 
faith, to rely upon the awesome power of Jesus Christ as their 
guide, friend and Savior, and to show them that faith to the 
world.  www.lincolndiocese.org/pilgrimages/steubenville-youth-
conference.  
   
The Diocesan Canoe Trips are coming up soon!  This three-day 
outdoor adventure includes daily Mass, confessions, talks, 
private reflection time, and other opportunities for youth to 
grow in their relationship with Christ. A Campfire, skits and 
rosary fill the evening hours. Dates are July 16-18 and July 18-20, 
cost is $100.  To register, go 
to  http://www.lincolndiocese.org/camps/diocesan-canoe-trip.  

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

 
2017 Catholic Divorce Support Group 
St. Cecilia Health Ministry, Hastings, NE 

 Materials used: http://www.catholicsdivorce.com/ 
https://shop.ascensionpress.com/t/category/study-
programs/surviving-divorce 
 

 Begins:  Wednesday, August 30, 2017 
 

 Runs every Wednesday evening, 7-8:30pm 
Sept 6, 13, 20, 27;   Oct. 4, 11, 18, 25 
Nov. 1, 8, 15, Nov. 22nd (possible day to run “Surviving the Holidays”) 
 

 Location:   
St. Cecilia Health Ministry Office 
415 N. Kansas 
Hastings, NE 
 

 Cost: 
$25 (Scholarships available) 
Includes participant book & in-class video series 
Payment due at the first class 
 

 Register on line, www.stceciliahastings.com 
Registration opens July 1; closes August 26 
 Questions? Contact Susan Ferrone, sferrone@windstream.net 

 

WOMAN FULLY ALIVE  
Retreat Day at St. Michael’s Catholic Church, Hastings.   
July 29, 2017   
Register by July 15 at www.STMICHAELSHASTINGS.COM   
See poster for details. 

Sacred Heart Catholic Church 
 

Thirteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 

July 2, 2017 
 

100 W Pine Street 
Kenesaw, NE  68956 

 

Parish Mailing Address: 
P O Box 407, Doniphan NE  68832 

Office:  402-845-2707; Rectory:  402-845-4477 
Father’s Phone: 402-326-5168 

e-mail address:  stanns@cdolinc.net 
www.sacredheartkenesaw.org 

Office Hours Mon-Thurs, 8:30-11:30am 
 

Pastor:  Fr. Adam M. Sughroue 
 

 
CONFESSIONS: 2nd Wed. of Month: July 12, 4:45-5:15 pm 

 

MASS SCHEDULE AND INTENTIONS: 
 
 

 
Sunday (July 9)   11:00 am  Pro Populo 

  EARLY BULLETIN DEADLINES  
Bulletin announcements are due Monday, July 3. 

All announcements must be in writing.  Please drop 
off at the parish office/e-mail them to 

stanns@cdolinc.net. 
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STEWARDSHIP:    (6/25/17)  

 
Adult:              $255.00   Weekly Budget:                  $759.56 
Plate:                  $0.75  YTD Budget:                   $39,497.12 
Children:               $2.64   YTD Actual:                   $36,641.78 
Bldg Maint:         $-------   YTD Surplus/(Shortfall)  ($2,855.34)   
TOTAL:            $258.39 

 

Thank you for your donations! 
 
 

PLEASE PRAY FOR VOCATIONS  
TO THE PRIESTHOOD AND RELIGIOUS LIFE! 

 
If you would like to have a Mass offered for 
yourself or a loved one, please contact the 
office as soon as possible.  The usual stipend in 
the Diocese of Lincoln is $10 however,  

Fr. Sughroue will gladly offer Mass without an offering.  
Envelopes available in the vestibule.  

SEVERAL MASSES IN JULY/AUG. ARE AVAILABLE 
INCLUDING THOSE AT DAILY MASS THIS WEEK! 

 
It is the duty of everyone to defend religious freedom and 

promote it for all people.                                 - Pope Francis 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
    

Calling all artists, crafters, and hobbyists!   

Would you like to showcase your creations 

& interests with fellow parishioners at a 

booth during the 2017 St. Isidore Market?    

 

The St. Isidore Market will be Sunday, September 10th, 

8am-3pm in the St. Cecilia High School Gym.  Tables will 

be provided.  Participants will be responsible for their own 

display set-up /take down, and must have someone present 

at their booth during the event. 

 

Space is limited, so don’t delay!  Contact Susan Ferrone at 

sferrone@windstream.net by July 14th, 2017. 
 

 
Sacred Heart CCD 2017/2018 

Thank you to those who have volunteered to teach and 

be the CCD Coordinator for this coming fall.  We are in 

still in need of a teacher for next year.  Please contact 

the office as soon as possible if you would like to 

volunteer or if you plan to continue in your current role.  

Thank you! 

 
Mass Etiquette:  Things To Do And Not Do In Mass 

Show up at least a few minutes early.    If for some 

reason you can’t be in time, then try to sit in the back so 

you don’t disturb others.  Getting to Mass early allows you 

to pray and prepare yourself better for Mass. 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

MISSION COOP APPEAL: Collection taken July 9 
All the missionary priests who speak in our parishes have great 

needs for which they give the appeal. Some may ask for 

additional support, such as sponsoring a seminarian or 

religious for several months, in addition to their appeal at 

Mass. Our diocesan regulations do not allow this so that people 

will be able to support the needs of other missionaries who will 

give appeals in our parish in the future.  There are so many 

needs to be met from so many different dioceses and religious 

orders, and we must give each different group a fair chance to 

receive our support each year.  Please be generous! 

 

 One Book + One Diocese 
The Urgency of the New Evangelization  

By Ralph Martin  "No believer in Christ, no institution of the 
Church can avoid this supreme duty: to proclaim Christ to all 
peoples."-- Saint John Paul II  
Discover a renewed urgency and growing enthusiasm for sharing 
the Gospel with those in your life, both non-believers and those 
who are no longer practicing their faith. In The Urgency of the 
New Evangelization: Answering the Call, Ralph Martin explains: 
It's not just a churchy buzzword; It's not just for priests and 
missionaries to carry out; YOU and every individual Catholic play 
a role; It is literally a matter of life or death for everyone in your 
life; And… it's not as hard as you think! 

 

LEARNING MOMENT 
 

Humble Confidence 
    He looks much more at what we are than at what we do; 
and we are, in His eyes, what we sincerely want to be for Him. 
… We bid Him come, but we do not permit Him to enter.  But 
if, in receiving Him, we grant Him, by perfect abandonment, 
all the controls, all the keys to the house, that He may be 
Master in us with full liberty to act, then, oh! What marvels 
will His omnipotence not accomplish in our souls in the 
service of His love! 
                                         “I Believe in Love” by Fr. Jean D’Elbee 

Ministry Assignments 
July 2 

Reader Jill Kimle 

Servers Noah Belz / Will Belz 

Offertory Jacob Schuster / Mitchell Schuster 

Ministry Assignments 
July 9 

Reader Matt/Mikayla Hurt 

Servers Taylor Pulver / Dalton Smith 

Offertory Robert & Lisa Schuster 

OFFICE CLOSED:  July 3 - 7 
You may leave a message at 402-845-2707 or  

send an e-mail to stanns@cdolinc.net.   
If you are in need of a priest during this time, please 
contact St. Michael’s, Hastings, 402-463-1023 or St. 

Cecilia’s, Hastings, 402-463-1336 
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